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SUPPORTERS OF SHERWOOD
Date | time 28th September  2017 Meeting called to order by Mrs McBride
In Attendance
Mrs Jodie Lumb
Angie Barton
Vickie McBride
Jane Killingback
Suzie Iddon
Kate Ashworth
Philip Welsby
Ian Fisher
Sharon Fisher
Apologies
Sophie Rice
Jenny Mayor
Miss Atkinson
Mr Sutcliffe
Minutes
Introduction and Apologies
As documented above.

Approval of last minutes
Approved by JK.

Treasurer Update
· Accounts presented and show £3627.13 profit from year 2016/2017.

· Recent events have made:-
· £142.45 profit from the sale of Christmas Cards and Gifts.
· £125.00 profit from couch to 5k running club.
· £465.51 from the Disco.


Secretary Update
· Thank PTA members for their assistance at the year events.  
· Events held have been:- Cheese and Wine, Summer and Christmas Fair, Easter Bingo, 2 discos, sports day refreshments.
· Funds raised so far have been used for the purchase of Salopets and a school rugby kit.

Election of Officers
VM and AB are the parents of Year 6 pupils and to allow for succession planning, new officers were required.

Chair
VM agreed to continue as Chair for the remainder of the school year, nominated by JL and seconded by JK.
JK has agreed to be Vice-Chair, nominated by JL and seconded by VM.

Secretary
SI agreed to be Secretary, nominated by JL and seconded by AB.
VM to forward email addresses and any additional information to SI.

Treasurer
AB wished to stand down from the role but due to signing authorities on cheques etc, agreed will be a gradual process.
SF agreed to be Vice-Treasurer, nominated by VM and seconded by JK.
VM to check what the payment to PTA membership covers the PTA/School for.

Constitution
Discussion was held over the constitution of the PTA and committee members.
VM to source sample constitution and forward to JL for agreement.
All agreed that the process going forward would be:-
· Officers would be appointed at the start of the school year,
· The committee would be limited to 10/12 members,
· The committee would be the deciding body on spend of funds raised,
· The committee would have parent and teachers representation,
· When a vacancy became available, parents would be able to join.
All parents are welcome to be part of the PTA body and assist at PTA events.






Committee Members
President		Jodie Lumb
Chair			Vickie McBride
Vice Chair		Jane Killingback
Secretary		Suzie Iddon
Treasurer		Angela Barton
Vice Treasurer		Sharon Fisher
			Ian Fisher
			Kate Ashworth
			Jenny Mayor
			Sophie Rice
			Philip Welsby
			Mr Sutcliffe
			Miss Atkinson	

JL gave thanks to the PTA body/Officers for the funds raised and their help at events.

Pie, Peas and Prosecco Update
· This event was cancelled due to the lack of interest.
· Cost of cancellation was £140 - £70 for the hall and £70 for the DJ.
· KA suggested that in future a deadline was given for ticket sales.
· VM to check the cost of a gambling licence for future events.
· Raffle prizes to be rolled over to the Christmas Fair.
· JL suggested that we place prizes inside unmarked bags and charge £3/£4 a bag.
· Some bags will continue small prizes and some the large raffle prizes.
· Chocolate /wine to be taken from the donations from the dress down.
· 1 staff member to place goods in bags, so that the contents are secret to all!!
· CS to produce signs re prizes that could be won.
· All to bring in spare gift bags to be used.
· SR to man the stall.

Future Events
· All agreed that we would ask the parent body for their opinions on future events.
· Need to identify the best time for events, could be 3.30.
· JL agreed to place a questionnaire on School spider.


Disco Update
· £465.51 profit.
· Agreed that all future sweets would be suitable for vegetarians.
· 60 hotdogs sold.
· AB is still awaiting a small amount of funds from the infant disco.
Couch to 5k
· £125 profit.
· Just completed week 4.
· Currently 6 runners.
· Next event starts January 15th.
· JL to advertise ready for the New Year.

Christmas Card Update
· £142.45 profit.
· Company very easy to deal with.
· Goods delivered very professionally and priced correctly.
· KA asked for a longer lead time in future to allow returns.
· VM suggested offering around EID.

Christmas Fair
· VM to update the stall list and circulate for volunteers.
· JL then to recruit staff for stalls.
· VM to approach rotary club contact for Santa.
· IF to purchase 100 blank corks for tombola, as a donation.

Next Meeting
25th January 2018
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